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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Friday 18th March 

Deadline to Request Years 

3&4 Production Tickets 

 
Monday 28th March 

Years 3&4 Dress Rehearsal – 

2.15pm 

Years 3&4 Production – 

6.30pm 

 
Tuesday 29th March 

Years 3&4 Production – 

6.30pm 

 
Wednesday 30th March 

Years 5&6 Highwaymen Visit 

 
Friday 1st April 

PGL Deposit Due 

Last Day of Spring Term 

 
Friday 15th April 

Stibbington Residential 

Installment Deadline 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 7th March 2022 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Theodore Skylarks      Altheya-Rae                       

Wrens   Sidney Swallows     George                   

Puffins   Amreen Swifts           Alyssa                

Cuckoos  Kaycie-Rae Doves          Freddie                           

Nightingales Eliza Owls             Darcy                 

   Ravens         Sakina                       

Latest News! 

 
 A massive thank you to 

Mrs Stainsby for an 

amazing week, 

celebrating words and 

books.  The children were 

buzzing and there was 

something for everyone.   

 

Dressing as a word 

expanded everyone’s 

vocabulary, which as a 

school we will continue to 

focus on, extending 

children’s choice of 

words. 

 

We look forward to the 

woodland creatures 

taking residence in our 

school library – well done 

to the prize winners. 
 

 

Donations for Ukraine 
 

 
As a reminder the school is 

accepting donations to pass 

onto the Ukrainian Church on 

New Road, who are 

coordinating local donations.   

 

If you wish to donate there is a 

box in the school foyer please 

do not send donations into 

classrooms.  First aid (no 

medicine please), tinned food 

goods and torches and 

batteries as priorities. 
 
  

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 99.57% 

Wrens  95.25% 

Puffins   96.67% 

Cuckoos  100.00% 

Nightingales 97.67% 

Skylarks 98.67% 

Swallows 100.00% 

Swifts 96.33% 

Doves 98.28% 

Owls 95.00% 

Ravens 98.39% 
 

School 97.83% 
 

 

Reminders: 
 

• Bike to school if you can, lots 

of children in Year 3 & 4 had 

their bike skills improved. 

 

• Water bottles should be 

clear and preferably a 

school bottle – available 

from the office. 


